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MEDIA RELEASE 

ALTRENOGEST 

Last week the Veterinary and Analysts Committee (VAC) provided advice to Racing 
Australia on the issues surrounding the use of Altrenogest in fillies and mares. 

This advice, together with other independent expert advice sought by Racing 
Australia, is currently being assessed. 

This matter will be considered by Racing Australia’s Board as soon as practicable. 
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For further information: Barry O’Farrell, Chief Executive Officer, Racing Australia 
(02) 8072 1900


